
 

>> Good afternoon,  

>>  

>> I wanted to write you for several years now. My wife and I purchased a 

black lab puppy from you when we were moving from Miami, FL to Seattle, WA in 

2012. I was in the military and transferring mid year. We purchased from you 

a female puppy we named Jazz. The sire was Majestic Oaks Mack II and the dam 

was Ringneck Little Luv Life.  

>>  

>> About two years after our move to Seattle I left the military and began 

volunteering with a Search and Rescue organization that trains K-9’s to find 

lost people in wilderness and urban environments. Our puppy Jazz took to the 

training with ease and quickly certified  after a 2 years of training.  

>>  

>> I thought you would like to hear what your amazing dog is doing and how 

she is saving lives every year. I hope you are still breeding because when I 

have to retire Jazz I would love to get another dog from you!  

>>  

>> You can visit our web site to see more. Www.kcsearchdogs.org  

>>  

>> I’ve attached a few pictures and a video so you can see what Jazz does.  

>>  

>> Best regards,  

>>  

>> Ernie Ramos  

>>  

>>  


